11/7/13

Dear Parent/Guardian:

On Friday, December 13th, we will be hosting our second annual Y oung Ladies Lock-in in the
Mississippi River Eco Tourism Center. The cost of the event is $5/child, they also have the

option of bringing additional money to spend at the camp store for any additional items they may
want, such as snacks, pop, warm breakfast for Saturday morning, etc. This money should be put in
a sealed Ziploc-type bag with the child’s name on it and handed to Jill or Jessica at the beginning of
the lock-in for safe keeping. Please enter the north side of the building to drop off and register your
child at 6 PM on Friday evening. Please make sure your child has had dinner prior to dropping
them off, we do not plan on having dinner for them that evening.

What to bring:

Snacksto share

Sleeping bag & pillow (the girls will be sleeping on the floor in the community room)
Favorite movie (these will be approved by Jill or Jessica prior to watching them)

Money for camp storeif they chose

Toiletries needed for one night (there will be no showering)

Water bottle

Any medication needed (please discuss these with Jill or Jessica at time of drop off)
Warm outdoor clothing (we are hoping to do some outdoor activities, weather permitting)

What NOT to bring:

Céll phones (Jill & Jessicawill have phones)

Any and all electronics (ipad, ipod, computers, etc.)

Y our child will be responsible for al items they bring

We will be providing your child with a cold breakfast Saturday morning but like previously
mentioned they have the option of buying a hot breakfast at the camp store. Please plan on picking
your child up at 10 am Saturday morning. You will need to sign your child out, if another parent is
picking up your child please make Jill or Jessica aware of that when you drop them off on Friday.

The night will be filled with games, movies, crafts, outdoor programming and any other fun activi-
tieswe may think of. If you have any questions or if you need to cancel for any reason, please call
Jill Schmidt at 563-349-8680 or Jessica Steines at 563-212-0955.

Reminder: Please mail your signed waiver and health form to Jessica Steines by December 6th.
Thank you and we look forward to a fun night!

Sincerely,

Jessica Steines
Jill Schmidt



